
 

 

Happy Fall  

      Thank you Kathy and committee for a wonderful program!  Keeping us healthy and our medications in order was very 

informative. Yummy desserts were enjoyed by all.                                              

More thanks to Connie - Char C - Donna F - Sue S - Michelle - Sue L who spent their day at the village Annual Safety Day 

in the Prairie . It was great to have our club represented.                               

Another thank you to Cheri for arranging another successful highway cleanup . Thanks to everyone who helped and we 

are looking forward to hearing about the treasures that were found!                                                                    

Our auction is upon us - hope everyone is able to help our club have a successful evening. Please call with any questions 

you have.                                   

Our October 13th meeting is our new member drive - Nancy will be sending out invites, please call her with a name and 

address of friend you would like to invite.                                                                        

Our club has a busy October coming up but the reward of helping our community is awesome.                  

Sue    
PPWC President        
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Please turn off, or set to vibrate, your phones until the meeting is 

over. We need everyone’s best attention and thinking so we can 

utilize this time most effectively. 

How well do you know your fellow club women?  Do you 

remember who, while attending morning mass at parochial 

school became the day’s art class drawing lesson when a bird 

flew into the church and landed on her head?  How about the 

member who learned to downhill ski in Germany, struck her best 

ski bunny pose then proceeded to fall down in front of her 

instructor? Or who played Magenta from Rocky Horror Picture 

Show at the Oriental Theater when she was a teenager? 

Let’s have some fun and learn about other members, our 

President Elect Nancy Deeter would like to play “One Fun Fact” 

at our October meeting (also known as our membership 

meeting).  Think of an interesting fact about yourself that nobody 

knows and submit it to Nancy at nancy.deeter@gmail.com.  

Throughout the meeting she will read One Fun Fact and the 

members will have to guess who that fun fact is about.  Guess 

correctly and you could win a prize. 

 

Thank you to all the ladies that met up to clean our adopted highway.  

Can’t wait to hear the stories and adventures of our cleanup crew! 

mailto:nancy.deeter@gmail.com


Safety Day in the Prairie 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another quick and easy fundraiser we participate in is VigeoXchange. 

VigeoXchange is a convenient, year-round fundraiser that turns the 

purchases you make at participating local businesses into meaningful 

support for PPWC while earning cash back for yourself. To get started, 

Click the following link and fill out the getting started form.  

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229 

Have you signed up for Amazon Smile yet? Every qualifying purchase you 

make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price back to Pleasant 

Prairie Woman’s Club and with Christmas coming that amount adds up 

fast.  

On your first visit to Amazon Smile (smile.amazon.com), you are prompted 

to select a charitable organization from a list of eligible organizations. The 

easiest way to find PPWC is by doing an EIN search. 23-7132046 

There’s a new Juniorette club in town.  On Monday, September 26 

President Sue Lawler and Vickie Richardson were invited to be guests 

at the installation of Kenosha Lakeside Juniorette’s who were 

sponsored by the Kenosha Juniors Woman’s Club. 

The New Juniorettes are all middle school students (between 12-14 

years old).  They possess the same core values as the adult clubs but 

these amazing young ladies have school, extracurricular activities, and 

social lives to juggle, but they find time to make positive changes in 

their communities. 

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229


 

Oct. 3-7 All donations due at Char Carver’s house 

Oct. 13  General Meeting at Pleasant Prairie History Museum 

Oct. 15  Southern Prairies District Fall Workshop 

Oct. 19  Annual PINK-tober Auction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information:  

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club  

P.O. Box 580260  

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158  

Website: www.PPWC64.org 

https://ppwc64.org/ https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/ 
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